Sugarmill Woods Crime Watch

Minutes of the October 9th 2006 Board Meeting
Members Present:

George Brand, Gerald Brummer, Michele Eisner, Dan Farrell, Roger Kessinger, Neil Kline, Frans Vanderbell

 Under Discussion:

Boats were stolen from the Cypress Village Storage facility. A security Guard will be in the lot for a few weeks.

President Farrell will send a letter to the Oak Village Women’s Club asking for a donation.

Treasurer Roger Kessinger will pick up a check from Michele Eisner. The money is a donation from the now defunct Pro-Community Center group.

There are weekend car delivery problems. Where is the car?

Key positions need to be filled. There is a need for a Saturday Lieutenant. Lieutenants need sergeants. There will be a new driver on Tuesday; two new drivers on Wednesday, and a new driver on Thursday.
Gerald Brummer stated that because we are incorporated, we should have insurance. It was suggested that someone call the Sheriff’s office and find out what insurance we do have on our drivers. It was also suggested that someone call FGUA to find out the location of all lift stations in our driving area.

Gerald Brummer has many responsibilities. He needs help. Chassawhitzka and Walden Woods wish to be included in our training (on a Monday).

Gerald Brummer also brought up the point that we need to make money on the money we have in out Treasury.

Richard Byrnes has ordered a dozen new shirts.

As of January 2007, Sheriff’s officers will be speaking plain talk.

